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From: Sahli, David {MPCA) <david.sahli@state.mn.us>

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 8:37 AM

To: Dave Knaeble

Subject: RE: Oxboro Heights Senior - Bloomington

Dave,

We have reviewed the information submitted and determined that an MPCA Sanitary Sewer Extension permit is not
required.

City permits and Met Council permits and approvals may still be required for connection to their systems.

Dave Sahli, PE

Municipal Wastewater Section
Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
david.sahli@state.mn.us
651/757-2687
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Our mission is to protect and improve the environment and enhance humarn health.

NQTICE: This email {including attachments) is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. 2510-2521. This email
may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any retentian,
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. Please reply back to the sender that you have
received this message in errar, then delete it. Thank you.

From: Dave Knaehle <Dknaeble@civilsitegroup.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 8:55 AM

To: Sahli, David (MPCA) <david.sahli@state.mn.us>
Subject: Oxhoro Heights Senior - Bloomington

This message may be from an external email source.
Do not select links or open attachments unless verified. Report all suspicious emails to Minnesota IT Services Security Operations Center,

Dave,

| am working on a project in the City of Bloomington, and the City has requested that | check to see if an MPCA sanitary
sewer extension permit is requirad.

This project is located at 600 W 93™ St. in Bloomington, and we will be just connecting a new sanitary sewer service into
the City main in 93™ St. We are not constructing any public sanitary sewer.

If you could review the attached utility plan and let me know if a permit would be required, I'd appreciate it.

Thanks!
David
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